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COLLABORATING WITH NATIVE AMERICAN TRIBES 

 
This document provides important guidance for Northern Arizona University faculty, staff, and students 
who wish to engage in research or other initiatives or projects that have foreseeable implications for 
federally recognized Native American tribes, tribal communities, or individual members of a tribe. It should 
be read in conjunction with Arizona Board of Regents and NAU policies regarding tribal consultation.1  
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1 See Arizona Board of Regents, Policy 1-118, Tribal Consultation, revised September 2018 and Northern Arizona 
University, Tribal Consultation, October 2019 

https://public.azregents.edu/Policy%20Manual/1-118-Tribal%20Consultation.pdf
https://nau.edu/university-policy-library/tribal-consultation/
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